NVO Newsletter September 9, 2014



NEW VOICES OPERA

EWSLETTER

STAY IN THE KNOW

Drumroll please...!

New Voices Opera is thrilled to announce the news that our Spring 2015 Production will be performed at the Buskirk-Chumley Theater in downtown Bloomington on May 8th. This will provide us with much needed space and excellent facilities for our biggest year yet!

In the Community

We are excited to be helping out with this year's Kids
Compose submissions with the 5th and 6th graders at Clear
Creek Elementary School! The NVO team will be helping those young melody writers fine-tune their submissions on September 23rd and 24th. We can't wait to hear what they've come up with!



2014 Fall Exhibition: Two Chances!



Our Second Annual Fall Exhibition will have two performances this year. The

first will be on IU's campus at the Jacobs School of Music in Ford-Crawford Hall on **November 7th at 7:00pm**. The encore performance will be at the Bloomington Playwrights Project on **November 14th at 7:00pm**. The BPP has been a wonderful sponsor and mentor this Fall. We are so grateful for their partnership and for the opportunity to fit into to their exciting Season!

This year's Fall Exhibition will feature a sneak preview of our Spring Production to be performed on May 8th at the Buskirk-Chumley Theater in downtown Bloomington. The announcement of the selected opera for this year will be made soon! The rest of the evening will feature shorter excerpts from IU student composers who have submitted works in consideration for our 2016 Spring Production. Come out and join us to see what the newest crop of American composers has in store for us!

Admission is free and open to the public and the doors will open both evenings at 6:30. We hope to see you there!



September 1

NVO Newsletter September 9, 2014

Composers are busy...

We've put our call out for submissions for the Second Annual Fall Exhibition. In these performances, NVO will be showcasing composers and works for the Spring 2016 Production. Join us on the 7th and 14th to see the next chapter in American composition!

New Website!

Please check out our updated website for the latest NVO news! You can now find us at newvoicesopera.com as well as on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. Be sure to follow us and never miss an announcement!

Where and When?

Second Annual Fall Exhibition

- Nov. 7th @ 7:00pm in Ford-Crawford Hall
- Nov 14th @ 7:00pm at Bloomington Playwrights Project on 9th in Bloomington.

2014-2015 Supporters Gala

 April 2015 - Location TBA Stay tuned!

2015 Spring Performance

• May 8th @ 8:00pm in the Buskirk-Chumley Theater

We need your help

New Voices Opera provides a service to our local artists, composers and performers alike, unparalleled by any in the country. Our fully produced operas are made possible by an incredible team of volunteers. Everyone from the administrative team, the composers, the singers, the instrumentalists, to the crews backstage generously provide NVO with their time and energy because they believe in the difference we are making right here in Bloomington, IN. The next generation of American composers and performers will have to blaze their own path in the world, and New Voices Opera is here to provide the first spark of inspiration.

If you believe in our mission and wish to hear more of what NVO has to offer your community, please consider a contribution to our fundraising campaign. These production are made possible by you, the patrons and supporters of new opera, and we thank you for you past, present, and continued support of our work at New Voices Opera. Follow the like below to make a contribution of any amount to our campaign.

Online Fundly Campaign



September 2